
An email from Canon Jo Gunn – St Margaret’s Primary School 

 

Dear Trustees 

Enormous thanks for the wonderful grant that has transformed our school worship! We have had a 

new screen fitted with modern speakers and a sound system that is good quality and will last us 

many years. The children use it daily for collective worship, visiting speakers from local churches and 

charities are now able to plug their laptops in and show slideshows and update us with their work, 

especially our link school in Kenya. The children are now able to access the lyrics and videos to 

workshop songs and are provided opportunities to praise God with enthusiasm and strong 

community spirit. As our school is multi ethnic and international, we have over 34 

languages spoken and many nationalities, so we are now able to share cultural worship. 

We thank you very much for your support. 

 

 

 

Canon Jo Gunn  
Head Teacher 
St Margaret's CEVA Primary School 
Ipswich 
01473 251613 

         

'Transforming lives by living and learning together in God's love' 


